
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 6/30/2011 2:07:08 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Yip-Kikugawa, Amy C. (amy.yip-kikugawa@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Presentations from 6/28/11 Energy Storage Workshop now online 

Dear Parties of R10-12-007 

The presentations from the 6/28/11 workshop are now posted online at 
http://www.cpyc.ca.qov/PUC/enerQv/electric/storaqe.htm. Once again, thank you ail for your 
participation. I think that the we had a very informative and productive day. 

A ruling seeking additional comments from the workshop will be issued in the next week or so. 

- Michael 

Michael Colvin 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 355-5484 
michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 
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